
Justice Minister praises police search
operation

A police operation in Derry/Londonderry has undoubtedly saved lives, Justice
Minister Naomi Long has said.

Trading Standards warns public to
‘wash your hands of coronavirus scams’

The Department for the Economy’s Trading Standards Service (TSS) is warning
people to remain vigilant following a rise in reports of coronavirus-related
scams.

Education Minister publishes guidance
for schools on supporting remote
learning

Education Minister, Peter Weir, has today published guidance for schools on
supporting remote learning during the Covid-19 outbreak.

Infrastructure Minister actively
considering move to mandatory face
coverings on public transport

Infrastructure Minister Nichola Mallon has confirmed she is working to
consider the mandatory use of face coverings when using public transport.
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New advice for travellers coming to
Northern Ireland

The Department of Health has issued advice for travellers coming to Northern
Ireland from next week.
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